
Parent-Teacher Conferences 

• Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place on November 29 from 12:45pm to 2:45pm and 

November 30 from 12:45pm-2:45pm and 6:00pm-8:00pm. 

• Conferences for students in grades 6-8 and 5th grade, PE, and Specials will be 5 minutes long. 

• All conferences will be virtual and conducted via Zoom or Google Meets. 

• The links to teachers Zoom or Google Meets will be made available the week of conferences. 

• If your child has Mx. Leghorn for RTI, you will receive an email from them with information 

regarding scheduling an appointment during conferences.  

• When signing on to the Zoom/Google Meets session it will be helpful to use your child’s name so 

the teacher is aware of whose parent they are speaking to. 

• Registration for conferences will be available in the Genesis Parent Portal tomorrow, Tuesday, 

November 14th at about 3pm and will remain open until Wednesday, November 22nd at noon. 

• Once the registration is open, please log onto your Genesis Parent Portal Account: 

o Click on the conferences tab. 

o Select “Schedule conference for Fall Parent-Teacher Conference” 

o Select the dates and times you would like to meet with each teacher. 

o It is recommended that you do NOT schedule back-to-back appointments.  

o Please do not schedule more than one conference per child per class.  

• These conferences are to discuss your child’s academic progress. Please sign up for conferences 

for classes your children are currently taking. Please do not sign up to speak to teachers who 

taught them during marking period 1.  

• Please join the Zoom/ Google Meet 1 minute before your appointment & wait in the waiting room.  

• Students will be dismissed at 12:15 on November 29, 30, and December 1.  Lunch will not be 

served during early dismissal days.  

Attention 5th Grade Parents 
• Because most 5th grade student share the same teachers for ELA, Social Studies, and Math and 

Science, conferences for the 5th grade core classes will be conducted in teams.  

• These conferences will last 10 minutes.  

•  You will be able sign up for a conference with your child’s Science teacher. Your child’s 

ELA/Social Studies teacher will be meeting with you at the same time.  

• If your child has any of the following teachers for English or Math, please schedule conferences 

with them in addition to the other teachers: Ms. Agnone, Ms. Thompson, and Ms. Araneo, and 

Ms. Kaye. 
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Drop Off/Pick-Up Procedures 

Reminders 

 
• The parking lot is CLOSED TO ALL WALKERS 

AND CYCLISTS. Please use Brunswick Avenue 

to enter school property. 

• There is NO PARENT PARKING during drop-

off and pick-up.  

• Cars enter the lot, drive towards the pool in a 

single file 

• Students should only be dropped-off and 

picked-up where Edgar staff are standing.  

• Students walk on the sidewalk around the 

circle towards the school.  

• Cars stop at the end of the lane to wait for 

buses to enter/exit before exiting the lot. 

• We encourage students to walk or bike to 

school. 

 

PTO Meeting Next Week! 
 

 

Picture Retakes 
• There will be picture retakes this Monday, November 20. 

• Students should bring the original photos purchased to the photographer so you do not get 

charged for two different packages. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

Happy World Kindness Day! 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


